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WHAT'S NEW, PTO? 

CLASSROOM NEWS 

Dear Marshall Families, 
 
    It appears we will be starting the month of November with snow!  I am not sure 
I’m ready for the cold, white stuff, are you?  I can’t remember ever seeing the 
vibrant colors of the Fall leaves combined with the snowy wonderland that 
graced us this past week.  It was a beautiful sight and I am sure a photographer’s 
dream!   
 
   Students have completed their Fall assessments and the results were shared 
during conferences.  It was nice to see so many families, all  of you are so 
important to all of us.  We had 90% of our families participating and we hope at 
Spring conferences to make that 100%.  It was wonderful to have the time to talk 
with you and share stories from home and school. 
 
   We are two months into our SeeSaw Reading Challenge, please help and 
encourage your child to complete the Challenge.  Challenges that are completed 
on SeeSaw are displayed during our Marshee Assemblies for the entire school to 
view.  Reading at home is so important.  I would recommend students spend 20 
minutes a night being read to, or reading to themselves.  This reading time will 
positively affect their learning and help them grow academically. 
 
  November is a month for thankfulness.  Remember to take time to pause and 
appreciate all the goodness that you have in your life.  Sometimes I feel we weigh 
ourselves down with all the things that are “bad” in our life that we forget to 
celebrate the “good”.  Be thankful for the “good” in your life all year round! 
        
 Yours in Education, 
  Sheila Schmidt 
  Principal  

Our School’s Mission Statement: 
We are Marshall Eagles, soaring 
to excellence by being respectful, 
responsible and safe. 
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HAPPY 

THANKSGIVING!



NOVEMBER 1 

NO SCHOOL - Due to Fall Conference Week 

 

NOVEMBER 3  

Remember to change your ALL your clocks back an hour 

for Daylight Savings Time  

 

NOVEMBER 5 

Fall Picture Retake Day - AM Only 

SITE COUNCIL at 7:30 am in the LRC 

 

NOVEMBER 7  

Third Grade Arts Trek to Dubuque Symphony Orchestra 

 

NOVEMBER 14 

PTO sponsored Dine Out Night at Papa Murphy's Take 

and Bake Pizza / 1555 JFK Road from 4:00 pm to 8:00 

pm Remember to mention Marshall School to get credit 

for the fundraiser  

 

NOVEMBER 18  

Kindergarten field trip to a play at the Heritage Center 

Marshall's First Trimester ends for the school year         

 

NOVEMBER 26 

Report Cards will be sent home with students  

 

NOVEMBER 27, 28 & 29 

      NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break  

       CALENDAR 
N O V E M B E R  2 0 1 9

SECOND GRADE NEWS  
MS. SMITH, MRS. WALTON & MS. TILL

   These past two months of school have been filled 
with learning routines, new content, and 2nd grade 
expectations.  The second-grade team is very 
impressed by how quickly our 2nd graders have 
become experts with our Whole Brain Classroom 
Rules.  They continue to be leaders inside and 
outside of the classroom.   
   In the afternoons, 2nd graders get a chance to 
travel between the two classrooms for social studies, 
science, and health.  The 2nd grade teachers love 
getting to work with the entire group of 2nd grade 
students.  During this time, Mrs. Walton teaches 
health, Ms. Till teaches social studies, and Ms. Smith 
teaches science.  In health, the students are learning 
about good character and wise decisions. In social 
studies, Ms. Till is teaching about different types of 
communities.  In science, Ms. Smith is teaching the 
properties of matter.   
   We focus a great deal on fluency during 2nd grade. 
 We have started our fluency folders which allow our 
students to practice a reading passage and graph 
their growth.  We are so impressed by their 
excitement and motivation for reading.  Thank you 
to our 2nd grade parents for supporting your 
students and their learning at Marshall!     
    
2018-2019 YEARBOOKS FOR SALE!

   The cost for the 2018-2019 yearbook is only $7.00.  
We also have a few yearbooks from years past for sale 
for $5.00.  If you are interested, call the office to check 
for availability.  Thank you for your support!

   This is a reminder that even though Marshall school 
is part of the Federal Grant for FREE breakfast and 
lunch for all students regardless of income, there is a 
fee for milk when it is not part of the OFFERED school 
lunch. 
   If your student brings a lunch from home and wants 
a school milk for a drink, they will be charged .55 for 
either the white or chocolate milk.  Please put money 
in your student's account, or send payment to the 
office in order to pay for the milk.  If a student owes 
money for milk, the school will send home a notice in a 
pink envelope to be promptly paid. You are 
encouraged to "bank" money to avoid a negative 
balance.  No students will be denied meals due to low 
or negative balances.  Please call the office with any 
questions.  Thank you!

SCHOOL LUNCH - MILK REMINDER 

   The Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) is Federal 
lunch program that provides no-cost meals to all 
students at nine participating schools in the DCSD.  In 
order to best serve the students within these nine 
schools, parents/guardians must fill out the CEP form.  
Located: 
 https://www.dbqschools.org/district/departments/foo 
d-nutrition/community-eligibility-provision/ 
  If you receive a pink slip at Marshall's conferences, this 
means you need to stop in the library to complete the 
form.  Mrs. Frannie Smith will be there to assist you! 
Thank you for taking time to complete this important 
part of the DCSD FREE lunch program at Marshall. 

CONNECTING WITH MRS. SMITH 
CEP-WHAT IS IT & WHY IS IT IMPORTANT?



WHAT'S NEW, PTO?
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Contact Marshall PTO at:   marshallptodbq@gmail.com 
Visit our FACEBOOK page:  Marshall School PTO

FUN AT THE FALL FESTIVAL!

Pick up dinner and enjoy fresh baked pizza, cheesy bread, desserts and salads at home.  Be sure to mention 
that you are there to support Marshall School.  Papa Murphy's is located at 1555 JFK Rd. Order between 
4:00 pm and 8:00 pm.  Phone ahead to have your order ready to go: 563-582-1234 

PTO FALL FUNDRAISER UPDATE

Panera Bread & Cafe Dine In Night - Raised $144.65
Little Caesars Sales - Raised $2,640.00 
Butter Braid Sales - Raised $1,672.00
Red Robin Night Dine In Night - Raised $139.28

Thank you to all the Marshall families that participate in our fundraisers - 
     Every little bit helps to support Marshall school!

NEXT UP: November 14 
PAPA MURPHY'S TAKE & BAKE NIGHT 

 Marshall families had fun playing games and showing off their Halloween costumes on Saturday, October 26. 

DESIGNS TO BE ADDED TO OUR RECESS BLACKTOP AREA

PTO is working with the DCSD buildings and grounds department to add game designs and other interactive 
stencils to the blacktop.  Recess is about to get EXCITING! 

THANK YOU FOR THE DELICIOUS CONFERENCE FOOD!
PTO once again provided food from the Olive Garden and Hy-Vee for staff to eat on conference days. We are 
always grateful for the support Marshall's PTO gives to students and staff alike.  You are the best, PTO! 



N O V E M B E R  2 0 1 9

HEALTH OFFICE REMINDER - BEWARE OF CARBON MONOXIDE DURING THE WINTER


